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Dear West Park Families 
 
Summer continues and it has certainly been warm over the last few days.  As the hot spell seems 
set to last, we have made the decision that pupils will be allowed to wear PE Kit throughout this 
week.   Please note that only West Park PE Kit will be allowed (no cycling shorts) or the normal 
West Park uniform.   
 
On Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th July we host our onsite music festival, West Fest (we will review 
this if temperatures are extreme!).  Pupils will be able to attend both days in non-uniform with a 
‘festival’ theme.  Please ensure that pupils are dressed appropriately for school so no crop tops, 
ripped jeans etc. 
 
I hope that we can all have a really positive end to the school year and enjoy celebrating this 
year’s achievements. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


